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MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD 
 
FROM:  377 ABW/CC 
 
SUBJECT:  Renewal - Declaration of a Public Health Emergency 
 
Due to the ongoing public health situation on our installation and in the areas surrounding Kirtland 
AFB involving Coronavirus (COVID-19), I am renewing my Declaration of a Public Health 
Emergency, dated 13 March 2020.  This renewed declaration will terminate on 30 June 2020 unless it 
is renewed and re-reported, or terminated sooner by myself or a senior commander in the chain of 
command. 
 
 
 
 
         DAVID S. MILLER, Colonel, USAF 
         Commander      
 
 
 
 


		2020-05-10T13:13:09-0600
	MILLER.DAVID.SEAN.1096164234




